
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO THE CITIZENS OF BROOKLINE, NH
Brookline School District

Public Hearing
Wednesday, October 28, 2020

Captain Samuel Douglass Academy
6:15 PM

A Public Hearing will be held at 6:15 PM, Wednesday, October 28, 
2020 at Captain Samuel Douglass Academy.  This Public Hearing is 
being held to get public input on the receipt and expenditure of FY21 
unanticipated revenue associated with the CARES Act and any other 
local, state or federal sources as set forth in RSA 198:20-b.
Ken Haag, Chair
Brookline School Board


